
Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as we have children in school                                                     
with nut allergies. Please do not send your child into school with nut related products.                                     

Thank you  

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 5th November 2021 

 

Our Halloween pumpkin competition was a great start to the week. Mr Jolly had a really 

hard job judging them all as the different designs were truly amazing but a very well 

done to Franklin in class 5 who was the overall winner. 

We have also been able to hold our first Table of Awsomeness for nearly two years. 

Each week, the Mid Day Assistants choose one child from each class to win the weekly lunch time 

certificate. This child must demonstrate that they are following our school values by being polite, 

well-mannered and of course, a caring and kind friend. The names of all of the winning children in 

the class are put into a draw at the end of the term and one lucky  winner is picked from each class 

across the school. All of the winners are invited to the Table of Awsomeness in the hall where they 

eat their lunch and are served drinks and sweet treats by Mrs Stewart and Mrs Whitty. Please look 

on Facebook where you will find the photos of our awesome children. 

Today is bonfire night and I am sure that many of you will be going to displays or holding your own 

celebrations. Please enjoy your weekend and keep safe. 
 

Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Joanne Hewson                                                                                                                                                     

Headteacher 

As darker nights are starting to close in please take extra care when walking home from school. Can 

we also remind all children about stranger danger, not talking to people that are unfamiliar to us.  

Do not go anywhere, or do anything with someone you are not comfortable with. 

 

Please take extra care over the weekend, have a wonderful time  enjoying the       

fireworks with your families. 

Safety Notice 



Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Charlie 12 Krishan 

2 Matthew 13 Alex 

3 Hattie 14 Harry 

4 Finley 15 Thomas 

5 Paige 16 Sienna 

6 Connor 17 Kavya 

7 Jasmine 18 Lily 

8 Kai 19 Luca 

9 Jack 20 - 

10 Luke 21 Charlie 

11 Rosalind   

Reader of the Week 

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 8:45am 

and close promptly at 8:50am after which time your child will 

need to be signed in at the school office. School finishes at 

3:15pm. We would appreciate your support in this matter.  

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Tuesday 9th November - Y5 to Warrington Museum 

Wednesday 10th November - Flu Vaccination 

Thursday 11th November - 5:30pm-6pm                    

Open Evening for new starters September 2022 

Friday 19th November - Children in Need Day 

Monday 15th November - Curtis Jobling to visit Y6 

Wednesday 17th November - C19 London Trip 

Thursday 18th November - C21 London Trip 

Wednesday 24th November - C20 London Trip 

Friday 26th November - School Closed for Inset Day 

Tuesday 21st December - End of Term 

Monday 10th January 2022 - Back to School @ 8:50am 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Serene 12 Sky 

2 Trishiv 13 Jess 

3 Alfie 14 Aanya 

4 Phoebe 15 Ali 

5 Ethan 16 Kai 

6 Skye 17 Ryan 

7 Ariana 18 Mason  

8 Sophie 19 Lucy 

9 Abigail 20 Cody 

10 Tom 21 Acer 

11 Ezekiel   

Star Learner 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside of  

the school grounds!  

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs 

are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any      

circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

 

Thank you and well done to all those who 

took part in the ChaPTA competition this 

week. All together we raised £50 which 

will go towards school resources. 

Congratulation and well done to... 

 

Roby from class 1 took part in his first 

charity run during the holiday. He ran 

5k for cancer research at Heaton Park 

in Manchester.   

 

 

Isaac from class 21 recently     

competed at the English Karate 

championships, winning a total of 

4 medals including gold.  

 

 

Congratulations to you both. 

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to all that have received awards 

and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 


